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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 
 

 
 February 22, 2017 

 

 

Dr. Wallace Loh 

President 

University of Maryland, College Park 

1101 Main Administration Bldg. 

College Park, MD 20742 

 

Dear Wallace: 

 

This is to officially advise you that the Board of Regents, meeting in public session on 

Friday, February 17, 2017 at the Universities at Shady Grove, approved for the University of 

Maryland, College Park the proposal to offer the Ph.D. and M.S. in Environmental Sciences. 

 

 The Committee on Education Policy and Student Life, meeting in public session on  

January 17, 2017, recommended approval.  

 

       Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 Robert L. Caret 

 Chancellor 

 

RLC/weo 

 

cc: Joann Boughman 

 Teri Hollander 

 Janice Doyle  


